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Updates 

Recruitment 
For information 

Advertisements for the three Deputy Chief Executive roles have been live for one week. There has 
been strong interest in all three roles with our agency partner (INSIDE) managing expressions of 
interest and candidate care. Interviews for other permanent roles are underway with 
appointments expected in the coming weeks. 

Contact: Gráinne Moss, Secretary for Regulation and Chief Executive.  Ph.  

Engagements 
For information 
 
This week the team focused on inter-agency engagements.   Officials met with staff at The 
Treasury, Maritime New Zealand, and MBIE to talk about our role and how we will work together, 
with representatives from the Charter School Agency to share our experience about setting up a 
new agency, and the Chief Executive was asked to speak to Public Service Secretaries from the 
Solomon Islands on best practice for working with Ministers.    

Other external engagements included meeting with the CE and Deputy CE of BestStart, the 
largest early childhood education (ECE) provider, to discuss the ECE review, and a meeting with 
Raewyn Bleakley, Chief Executive of the Food and Grocery Council to discuss regulation in the 
grocery sector and the role of the Ministry.  

Contact: Gráinne Moss, Secretary for Regulation and Chief Executive.  Ph.  

Early Childhood Education Regulatory Review  
For information 

This week your office put out a press release which summarised the submissions we have received 

so far and announced that the consultation period has been extended by two weeks. NZEI Te Riu 

Roa and the Labour/Greens/Te Pāti Māori put out a press releases opposing the review. 

Next week, the review team begins visiting early childhood education centres. They will begin with 

centres in the Wellington region early in the week, then meeting Pacifica providers in Auckland on 

Wednesday. We will also be engaging with  the Early Childhood Council ahead of 

their conference on 9-10 August where you are speaking, and we are hosting a workshop. 

Contact: David Wansbrough, Sector Reviews Lead.  Ph:   
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